
 

Erie County Sheriff’s Office Media Release Summary 

Dates: 08/22/2024 to 08/28/2024 

Pages:   1 

 

The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 311 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

08/23 Suspicious 

Incident 

Carl Rd. Deputies responded to a report of a subject in yards and 

hopping fences. Deputies quickly located a Spectrum Cable 

worker performing work. Caller advised. 

08/24 Customer Trouble River Oaks Dr. Deputies were notified by taxi driver that client refused to pay 

fare. Patrol spoke with the driver and the rider, and they were 

able to work things out. 

08/24 Noise Complaint Wallace Dr. Deputies were called about a noisy party in the area. Patrol 

investigated and determined that there was no violation or 

excessive noise. Complainant was advised that noise ordinance 

starts at 11PM and to call back if the noise continues past that 

hour. 

08/28 Traffic Complaint Whitehaven Rd.  Deputies received a complaint from construction worker about 

a vehicle that the complainant believed was speeding in the 

work zone. Subject was located and both parties were advised.  

   ** Deputies responded to 5 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 3 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 2 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 6 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 

 

 


